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May 11th, 2016 

 
 
Present at the May 11th, 2016 Autumn Festival Committee regular meeting were:  
Mary Alfarano, Sue Dessner, Board of Supervisors Liaison Robert Birch, Officer 
Rob Johnson, Athletics and Recreation Coordinator Matt Reimel and Recreation 
Director Floyd Shaffer. 
 
Call to Order 
Mary Alfarano called the meeting to order at 5:25pm. 

 
Public Comment 
None 

 
Old Business 
Matt is meeting with several Zip Line Companies to determine the best fit and work on 
pricing. 
 

Matt contacted all of the previous Food Vendors and is waiting to hear back from 
them. AAA Catering is unavailable to do the event. Rob Johnson is looking into a 
new Food Vendor to replace AAA.  
 
Mary has a contact for the band and is preparing to book them for the event. 
 
Matt was in touch with Greg from Public Works, and he is looking into a new 
Pumpkin Vendor. 
 
New Business 
The committee discussed creating a backup plan in the event the weather does 
not cooperate. Matt will put a plan together to discuss at the next meeting. 
 
Other Business 
None 
 
Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 5:50pm. 
 
 
The committee will meet Wednesday June 8th at 5:30pm at the Community and 
Recreation Center. 


